May Newsletter
May is packed with fun and exciting events to help us wrap up another incredible school year! From showing gratitude to our amazing staff to celebrating our community heroes and cheering on our students during the Fun Run, there’s something for everyone to look forward to this month!
Staff Appreciation Week is May 5th – 9th. Take a moment to thank the wonderful teachers and staff who make a difference in your school day. A kind word, a note, or even a simple “thank you” can go a long way in showing appreciation!
We’re thrilled to host our very first HERO Day on May 7th, where students will hear from real-life community heroes. Representatives from local police departments, military branches, the Washoe County Sheriff’s Department, a county commissioner, the Humane Society, and more will share what a day in their life looks like and how they help serve our community. 
A huge thank you to Christina Bratt for heading up this amazing event.
Our beloved Fun Run is back for its 32nd year - and this time, we’re adding a splash of color! Volunteers will greet students at the finish line with bursts of colored cornstarch to celebrate their big run. 
Thanks to our amazing PFA, each student will receive a Fun Run T-shirt. We recommend sending a change of clothes in case your child wants to switch after the run. 
On this same day we’ll also be taking a panoramic picture of the entire student body and staff – a fun way to capture the spirit of the day. Order information to come later.
We’re always looking for helping hands! Visit VerdiPFA.com to sign up. Proceeds from the Fun Run help support our P.E. program, including staffing, equipment, and playground/tennis court repairs and maintenance. 
Look for information packets to come home with your child soon.
A huge thank you to our wonderful PFA for hosting this event.
In addition, the Reno Tahoe Odyssey will have a switch spot by the library entrance creating heavier traffic at the morning drop off on May 30th. If possible, to avoid the traffic please consider sending your child to school on the bus that day. The afternoon pick-up traffic should be normal.
If you haven’t yet completed the online registration for your child for the 2025–2026 school year, please do so at your earliest convenience. The information collected helps us plan for staffing needs, classroom assignments, and other important preparations. Thank you for your attention to this important step!
Lastly, we would like to thank our Gold Sponsor Stitser Family of Companies for their generous support.
SCHEDULE OF EVENTS:
May 5 – 9                                                   Staff Appreciation Week
May 7                                                          HERO Day
May 16                                                       Fun Run and Panoramic Picture
May 20                                                       PFA Meeting at 3:30
May 23                                                       Crazy Hat Day
May 26                                                       No School in observance of Memorial Day
May 30                                                       Reno Tahoe Odyssey Run 
May 7, 14, 21 and 28                           Early Release days at 2:30 
